KINDNESS WEEK AT WILL ROGERS
[bookmark: _GoBack]When you are kind to others, it not only changes you, it changes the world.” – Harold Kushner
This week we celebrated Kindness week at Will Rogers Elementary with the purpose of instilling a more kind and positive environment for all throughout the entire year.   
All students k-5th had the opportunity to participate in writing and drawing positive and kind words in a collage that has been posted on the cafeteria wall. They also enjoyed participating in “Kindness in Chalk” activity during their recess time and writing out some positive/kind shout outs to their friends and teachers at school. 
For more ideas and information to continue instilling kindness, you can visit the following sites:
Kindness counts:
http://www.scholastic.com/parents/resources/article/social-emotional-skills/kindness-counts
Parents’ guide to social and emotional learning:
http://www.edutopia.org/SEL-parents-resources
14 Little Ways to Encourage Kindness
http://www.parents.com/parenting/better-parenting/advice/14-little-ways-to-encourage-kindness/




